
27th June 1932. 

Madatn, 

We are looking forward with much pleasure to welcoming you 

at Bedford College on July 7th when you have kindly promised to 

present the eert1f1cates to our International students who have 

taken a year's course at the College either in Public Health for 

Nurses or for Nurse Administrators and teachers in schools of 

l{ursing. I enclose a prospectus of the cour~~ and am asked to , 

say that should you wish to have further information about the 

course or the students, the Director of the Department, Mrs. 

Reid, will be happy to wait upon you if you will be good enough 

to give her an appointment. 

Yours truly, 

Secretary. 

Her Grace the Duchess of Atholl, D.B.E., M.P., 
98 Elm Park Gardens, 
London, s.w.10. 


